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Governor extends best wishes to Karatekas for upcoming World 

Championship 

 

ITANAGAR,August 4, 2015: The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh , Shri JP Rajkhowa 

has expressed his happiness and lauded the six Karatekas,who will be  representing 

the country in the upcoming World Championship in Japan. 

In his message the Governor said” I am pleased to learn that a team comprising 6 

Karatekas  namely Nanu Sangha, Dari Lokam, Dunun  Miyu,Tajar Nilling, Juna Dada 

and Kambung Wangsa  led by coach  Yarda Niki from our State has been selected 

to represent the Country at the ensuing World Championship in Japan being held  

from August 13 to 18,2015.It is a matter of great pride & honour that sportsmen & 

women  of Arunachal Pradesh are participating in such prestigious International 

competitions and representing India due to their sheer merit and performance. 

I extend my Best Wishes to the entire Team and hope that they will bring laurels for 

the State and the Country with their outstanding performance, in their respective 

categories, in the upcoming championship, the message added. 
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